
Te Anau School
Te Kura o Te Anau

Kake ake i te tiketiketanga o te Taumata
Climbing Our Way To The Top!!

Term 3 Week 2 2023

Principal’s Pen

Kia oraWhānau,

Term three has certainly started off with a hiss and a roar!

Everyone is keeping an eye on the FIFAWomen's World Cup,
learning about football, and making links to our TOP values.
Our senior students are currently preparing their persuasive
speeches and will be presenting these over the next few
weeks. The Middle Team are learning some new Maori
games and focussing on our optimism value through sport.
On Wednesday our Junior Team celebrated reaching 100
days at school this year by dressing up and spending the day
learning all about the number 100.

We have been lucky enough to host and be entertained by
two talented travelling shows. Waste Free Wanda who
promoted looking after our environment and then the team
from NZ Playhouse with their performance of Treasure
Island.

With all of the things happening around the school, please
keep an eye out for notices in the bottom of bags andmake
sure they are returned to school by the due date.

Ngāmihi nui,
Mark Hunter
Acting Principal

School News
Polar Plunge & Star-Studded
Splash event!
Join some famous local faces for an exhilarating day of
icy adventures and fun at the Te Anau School Polar
Plunge. Mark your calendars and spread the word to get
the excitement building for an unforgettable experience!
All proceeds from this event go towards reducing the cost
of the Year 6 camp in December - one of the major
highlights of the children’s primary school life.

Date: 30th July
Time: Registrations open at 11:00 AM
Location: Marakura Yacht Club Wharf
Cost: $5 per plunger (free for Year 6 students) -
each plunger is rewarded with a free hot
chocolate.



Are you brave enough to take a refreshing dip into the
crystal-clear waters of Lake Te Anau? Challenge yourself
to conquer the icy depths and experience the invigorating
rush that comes with it. Whether you're a polar plunge
veteran or a first-timer, this is an opportunity to embrace
the chill for a good cause!

Who will our celebrity plungers be this year? Who will
adorn themselves with the most creative costume? Who
will perform the best entry into the Lake? Get ready to
cheer on your favourites. This event promises thrills and
laughs for the whole family.

This event isn't just about a mid-winter swim. We'll have
plenty of other ways you can support the cause. There
will be a raffle with awesome prizes, a lolly jar guessing
competition, a sausage sizzle, a bake sale, and more!

Don’t want to get wet? Book a short cruise on the Faith
for $20pp and get the best seat in the house. Leaves the
wharf by RealNZ at 10:30am Sunday. Email
jamie@yourvirtualsidekick.co.nz to reserve your spot.

Don't miss out on this thrilling day of icy plunges and
star-studded splashes! We look forward to seeing you
there!

Updated Contact Details
Please update your contact details, especially if:

● you have moved
● got a new telephone number
● a new workplace

Email the office at admin@teanau.school.nz

Sickness Chart

Illness When To Return To School

Cold, Sore Throat and Flu
symptoms

Until well

Vomiting and/or Diarrhoea 48 hours and until well after last
episode of vomiting or diarrhoea

Covid 7 days and report your Rat test

Here’s How To Download Your
Hero App
Our school shares the bulk of our communications through
our ‘Hero’ app. Hero offers simple communication with
parents including: reports, newsletters, notes home,
permission slips and payments for most items.

Please follow the following steps to sign up to Hero:
1. Go to the App Store or Play Store and download the

Hero app or go to our.linc-ed.com
2. Select "New User”. Your account will be set up by your

school using the email address that you provided when
you enrolled your children, use this address to request a
password.

3. Add your email address - Select the "Request Password
Link."

4. Check your email - Hero will send you an email with a
link to follow.

5. Follow the link - This will take you to a secure page to
enter your chosen password.

6. Once this is done you should come to a page with basic
information on your child.
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New School Hall Fundraiser
Raffle - 7 draws

Only $2.00 Per Ticket
Over $1400 worth of prizes!

Call into the office to buy a ticket or two!!!
Thank you to all our sponsors!!

Prizes
Real NZ Glow worm Caves Voucher 2 ad+2ch- Value $278
Paper Plus Food lovers package - Value $250
Southland Hamper - Value $250
Lakeside Service Centre Visa Prezzy Card - Value $200
Fiordland Outdoors - Into Nature Pass - Value $149
Fiordland Outdoors - Into Nature Pass - Value $149
Fiordland Outdoors - Into Nature Pass - Value $149

Community Items

Fiordland Swim Club
2023/2024 Season

Fiordland Swim Club AGM
Wednesday 9 August 7.30pm
Plunket Rooms
All welcome
Contact Fiordland Swim Club at:
fiordswim@gmail.com

Continence NZ Webinar

Below is a link to a Webinar being held by Continence
NZ. They are a small not for profit organisation. They
are running a free online Webinar series called "Toilet
Tactics for our Tamariki" which would be helpful for

many families who need help with children's toileting.
https://www.continence.org.nz/pages/Upcoming-
Community-Education/301/

toni@continence.org.nz

http://mailman.scratchdigital.co.nz/track/click/30128751/www.continence.org.nz?p=eyJzIjoiTHdBZkRabzNWQVpDS0t5Y0NHbHdhd2FxdUhBIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDEyODc1MSxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5jb250aW5lbmNlLm9yZy5uelxcXC9wYWdlc1xcXC9VcGNvbWluZy1Db21tdW5pdHktRWR1Y2F0aW9uXFxcLzMwMVxcXC9cIixcImlkXCI6XCIzYjUzYjQ2MWRkZTk0ZDAwOGE3ZWU5YzMyNjNiZDFiNlwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcIjk5NzUxOTk0MGNhMGZiNGRiYjJiMDg3M2I4YjBmOTgyMThiNjU5MmVcIl19In0
http://mailman.scratchdigital.co.nz/track/click/30128751/www.continence.org.nz?p=eyJzIjoiTHdBZkRabzNWQVpDS0t5Y0NHbHdhd2FxdUhBIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMDEyODc1MSxcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5jb250aW5lbmNlLm9yZy5uelxcXC9wYWdlc1xcXC9VcGNvbWluZy1Db21tdW5pdHktRWR1Y2F0aW9uXFxcLzMwMVxcXC9cIixcImlkXCI6XCIzYjUzYjQ2MWRkZTk0ZDAwOGE3ZWU5YzMyNjNiZDFiNlwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcIjk5NzUxOTk0MGNhMGZiNGRiYjJiMDg3M2I4YjBmOTgyMThiNjU5MmVcIl19In0
mailto:toni@continence.org.nz


Here is the 51st Issue of the Fiordland Families Network

newsletter in time for August 2023. You can read a copy of

the newsletter below, download a copy here, head over to our

website www.fiordlandfamiliesnetwork.com or check it out on

our Facebook page.
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